
 

CalViva Health will submit the 2023 Subcontractor Network Certification (SNC) report to the 

Department of Healthcare Services (DHCS) by January 5, 2024. The 2023 SNC report will be 

uploaded here once the DHCS has approved the report. 

 

As part of the 2023 SNC deliverable, CalViva Health had submitted the 2023 SNC Landscape 

Analysis and received DHCS approval on December 4, 2023. 


